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March 23, 2020

To: All LMHA Residents & HCVP Participants
From: Homer A Virden, Executive Director ﬁA/

Re: LMHA Response to Governor’s Order to Stay-At-Home

Governor Michael DeWine has issued a stay-at-home order for Ohio residents effective
Monday, March 23, 2020 at 11:59 p.m. through April 6, 2020. We ask residents to
cooperate with the Governor’s Order. Please refer to the www.coronavirus.ohio.gov for
details on permitted activity during this time.

LMHA has a culture of family and caring that extends from our Board to our staff and to our
residents. During this stay at home order, beginning Tuesday, March 24, 2020 through
Monday, April 6, 2020, LMHA employees will be assigned to home.

LMHA Maintenance staff will respond only to emergency work orders. If you test positive
for COVID-19 or are ill, please quarantine yourself in your apartment away from
others per physician orders. If you need an emergency work order, please indicate
when you call in and when LMHA staff enters your apartment that you are ill and/or are
positive for COVID-19.

Department supervisors will continue to check voicemail and email daily and respond as
appropriate.

Rent is still due. April statements will be mailed out early and due April 1 with no late fee
incurred until April 8.

Continue to watch for updates at www.facebook.com/lorainmha and our website
www Imha.org or a text or email blast.

Thank you for your patience and diligence during these trying times.

Please contact me if you need assistance to underastand this document.
Por favor, pongase en contacto conmigo si necesita ayuda para entender este document.



